
 
BHIWADI JAL PRADUSHAN NIVARAN ASSOCIATION 

OPP New Bus Stand, Tijara Road, Bhiwadi, Alwar, Raj. 301019 
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3rd January, 2024 

To 
All Member Industries of CETP Bhiwadi 
 

Notice 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Reverse Osmosis (RO) plant at CETP Bhiwadi has been 
successfully initiated, and the treated water line has been commissioned to provide high-quality water 
suitable for industrial purposes. You are hereby advised to take advantage of the RO treated water from 
the metered connection as per your industrial requirements. 

 This will ensure a sustainable and reliable source of treated water for your processes, contributing to 
the overall efficiency and environmental responsibility of your operations.  

Regards 

Yours faithfully  

 

Surender Chauhan 
Chairman 


